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16th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Spooktacular Day – Friday 25th October 
 
The PTA and school council have been working together to plan a ‘Spooktacular Day’ on Friday 25th 
October. The day will include a range of spooky activities and games and conclude with a Disco.  
 
The day will run throughout the normal school day and pupils are welcome to come to school dressed to 
‘scare and spook’ if they wish. Along with a range of activities, pupils will have the opportunity to buy some 
‘spooktacular’ treats from the year 5/6 pupils who have been competing in an enterprise project 
developing entrepreneurial and business skills. 
 
Throughout the day, the PTA will be supporting the event by providing us with prizes for the fancy dress 
competition, class games/activities and food and drink for each pupil attending the disco.  The funds raised 
throughout the day will go towards purchasing new reading books and forest school ‘waterproofs’. As a 
result, we would be grateful to receive a voluntary contribution of £2.00 to support the day’s activities. 
Pupils are also allowed to bring additional spends to buy ‘spooktacular treats’ throughout the disco if they 
wish.  
 
Nursery pupils will be having their own games/activities and disco with Miss Jones and the team during 
their morning session. Snacks and drinks will be provided so there will be no need for Nursery pupils to 
bring additional spends.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding the day’s activities please see your child’s class teacher directly.     
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mr D.S. Lloyd 
Headteacher 
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